
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The regular monthly Business Meeting was held on February 6, 2013. Ernest Carol Taylor 
served as the Moderator. David Veatch, representing the Cemetery Committee, reported that 
the New Market Cemetery needs four section markers that he would like labeled A, B, C, D 
and with Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church noted on them in some form. He described them as 
being like foot stones and estimated the cost to be about $125 each. The cemetery is also in 
need of hiring a backhoe for no more than two hours, at an estimated cost of $75-$100 per 
hour to remove some field tile and a big stump. It was noted by Donnie Veatch that there is 
already $1,020 allotted to the cemetery fund which could be used for this project since it's 
not expected to go over $1,000. No other new business was discussed.  
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